
The State Program Standing Committee for Children, Adolescent, 
and Family Mental Health seeks Committee Members 

Are you passionate when advocating for mental health services? 
Do you desire to share your_experiences when working in mental health? 
As one of our Committee Members, you will have the 
opportunity to do just that. 

The SPSC for Child, Adolescent, and Family Mental 
Health advises the Department of Mental Health on 
the quality and responsiveness of the services they 
provide statewide for the child, adolescent, and 
family mental health population. The SPSC also 
advises the Department on the appointment of new 
Directors/Unit directors, and provides its input on 
program management no less than once a year to the 
Division Director. The State Program Standing 
Committee is fully committed to equity and inclusion 
in the Vermont system of care. 

The SPSC is currently seeking candidates who reflect 
the full diversity of the communities we serve from 
across the State. Our current Committee is comprised 
of a passionate, diverse group of individuals from 
various disciplines and experiences who care about 
their community and want to promote positive change. 

To learn more about becoming a member of, or to 
attend a State Program Standing Committee meeting, 
please contact the Department of Mental Health at 
(802) 241-0090, or email the Quality Team directly at 
Puja.Senning@vermont.gov 
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